Wilson, Bill

From: Plassmeyer, Jim

Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 7:40 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: supplemental allocations

The supplemental allocations have been loaded into MOSWIMS for qualifying districts and MOSWIMS is unlocked.

Jim Plassmeyer

Soil & Water Conservation Program
District Assistance Section

Phone 573-751-1741

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




